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To: neighbourhoodplanning@york.gov.uk

Subject: Comment on Submission Draft of the Copmanthorpe Neighbourhood Plan
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This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

| have read and agreed to the Privacy Notice. | wish to be kept informed on future decisions/actions of the Local Planning Authority.

First | would like to thank and congratulate all those involved in producing this most comprehensive and fact filled piece of work.

| read the documents with a great deal of interest and whilst | did not agree with the original submissions, | do believe that this current draft is the best outcome for the planned developments if we are to fulfil the
required criteria

My concern is that some of the infrastructure in the village, eg. Medical Provision, school places and the inevitable increased traffic flow might cause some rea problems unless addressed stringently.
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